
 

 

Class Picture Day is almost 

here! 
Tuesday, May 14, 2019 is Class Picture Day. 

All students, (except 2nd graders), are to wear 

their regular uniform.  Please no gym uniforms 

or NUT Pass outfits. 

Your student brought home an order envelope today.  

Photos are $12.00 each.  To purchase a photo, please 

complete and return the envelope, with payment by 

Tuesday, May 14th.  

***For 8th graders only – Since this is a Graduation year, you 

have a choice of purchasing a photo of just your homeroom 

class, a photo of your grade (Graduation) or both ($24.00 for 

both).  Please mark your choice on your envelope.  2nd graders 

-remember to have your student wear their communion outfit 

and bring their gym uniform to change in to. 


